
Dear Ms. Schweizer,

The Region 1 VPPPA Board of Directors has selected you as the recipient of the 2021 ERIC BARTSCH MEMORIAL Safety and Health Scholarship.  
This scholarship is named after Eric Bartsch, an individual who greatly contributed to the success of the Region 1 VPPPA during its early years.
When reviewing your application, what captured the attention of the scholarship committee was the Letter of Recommendation from Suzanne Schryver detailing your work as a peer tutor.  Your natural instincts to help people imbue your approach to teaching, resulting in a positive experience for the students.  This trait will serve you well in your career as a nurse.  In the words of Ms. Schryver, “There is no doubt in my mind that when she graduates from Rivier, Emma will be an exceptional nurse”.
Congratulations for your wonderful accomplishments and on receiving this scholarship.  We wish you continued success in pursuing your goal of becoming a nurse.

Yours sincerely,
Paul R. Ludington                                                                                   Chairman Region 1 VPPPA Scholarship Committee 




